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Superintendent McCombs Goes Door-to-Door to Inform Families About

Preschool Spring Registration
Superintendent McCombs and members of the District’s Office of Early Childhood plan to canvas the Fairview
neighborhood and Crestbury Apartments section of Camden to speak with families about the benefits of
early childhood education

Camden, NJ, April 20, 2023 - State District Superintendent Katrina T. McCombs will be visiting the Fairview
area to raise awareness about the importance of enrolling 3- and 4-year olds into preschool programs.
Superintendent McCombs along with Advisory Board Members, and staff from the Office of Early Childhood
Education, plan to go door to door in an effort to inform residents about how to register for the District’s free,
high-quality preschool program.

The Office of Early Childhood Education has set a goal to achieve 100 percent enrollment this fall.
Superintendent McCombs and Ms. Markeeta Nesmith, Director of the Office of Early Childhood Education, will
speak with residents regarding the importance of enrolling in preschool.

Families can register any child that resides in the city, who will be 3-years- old on or before October 1, 2023
at onecamden.org or by calling (856) 536-3999.

WHO: Katrina T. McCombs, State District Superintendent, Camden City School District
Markeeta Nesmith, Director of the Office of Early Childhood Education

WHERE: Morgan Village Middle School | 990 Morgan Blvd. Camden, NJ
WHEN: April 20, 2023

Interview opportunities | 11:30 p.m. - 12:00 p.m.
Canvassing begins at 12:00 p.m.
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